
                 
 

Thursday 14th December 2023 |  Week 10 Term 4 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL JODY HALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Welcome to Week 10 of Term 4 and our final newsletter of the year! 

What an amazing, challenging, and heartfelt 2023 we have all had at our fantastic school. 

As we wrap up, I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents, staff and of course our beautiful students 
for all their support in my inaugural year at Dubbo West. 

I wish everyone a safe and Merry Christmas and I look forward to seeing everyone in February as we commence 
the 2024 academic year. 

Staffing for 2024 

We are continuing to finalise our staff for next year as we have had some teacher movement across the school. 

Congratulations to Ms Amy Turner was successful in her application for Teacher, Special Education at Dubbo 
West. Ms Turner will move down to our MC Unit in 2024. We are anticipating her position will be replaced with a 
classroom teacher over the holidays.  

Miss Jemma O’Leary will be leaving us and heading to St John’s Primary School in 2024. I would like to thank 
Jemma for her all her hard work, and we all wish her well in her new venture. 

Miss Savannah Thomas will also be leaving us as she has taken a position at the Senior Campus in Special 
Education. We wish Savannah all the best in the next chapter of her teaching career. 

Due to funding, sadly, we have had to say goodbye to several of our support staff. Thank you for your ongoing 
support, dedication, and hard work to the students at our school – Miss Hailey, Miss Emilie, Mr Jarrod, Mr Tiquiri, 
Miss Sharon, Miss Brandy, Miss Sarah and Miss Georgie. They will be missed and we wish them all of the 
happiness as they pursue their future endeavours. 

Christmas Concert 

I am so excited for tonight! I know all the staff and students are too. I look forward to seeing our families and 
celebrating this special event. 

The concert will now be held in the hall due to the heat and predicted possible storms. 

Reports  
Student reports will be sent home  tomorrow via Sentral Parent Portal. Please make sure have access to Sentral 
Parent Portal.  
 
Have a Merry Christmas and enjoy the school holidays! 
We look forward to seeing you all in 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
Jody Hall 
Principal 
 

 



                 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

Dec 
Week 

10 

11 12 

P1 Preschool Graduation 

13 14 

Christmas Concert 

15 

P2 Preschool Graduation 

Term 4 2023 Ends 

Dec 
Week 

11 

18 

SDD 

19 

SDD 

20 21 22 

Term 4 Important Dates 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


